



ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

5th September 2024

Annual Parental Permission - Statutory requirement

Dear parent/carer,

Yours sincerely

At the beginning of the academic year it is important that you advise us of your permission regarding your child. Please complete the slip below and return to school no later than Friday 27th September indicating your preferences.

During the course of the year your child will be involved in local neighbourhood visits and will use the internet in school for Educational purposes.

Visits outside of the local neighbourhood will require permission as these visits take place.

Mrs K Jackson Headteacher	
×	
Child's name	Class
Please tick each box below to indicate you give photographed for the following;	e permission for your child to take part or be
School Displays and internal publications	
External Publications (this will include the schowill be displayed next to your child's image,)	pol website and local school publications - no name
Signed(Parent/Carer)	Date





















stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk